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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  At this time, the LNC’s International Representatives are Geoff Neale and I.
1)  I gave keynote addresses to the European Students For Liberty conferences in Paris, France (Sept. 13), Madrid, Spain (Oct. 25), and Reykjavik, Iceland (Nov. 15).  During my participation in these events, I frequently met with people associated with libertarian political organizations in those countries.  I am pleased to report that my participation in these events was very well received.
Based upon the comments I received following my appearances at these events, I anticipate that I shall be invited to address several events in Europe in 2015.  I have already been invited to give at least one address in Berlin, Germany next year; I suspect I shall make at least two trips to Europe next fall.

2)  I am trying to find time to accept an invitation to visit Brazil during 2015 to assist the campus libertarian movement there.  If I am able to accept the invitation, I suspect that I shall meet with several libertarian political activists during the visit.

3)  I may have the opportunity to travel to Australia in 2015 to work with libertarian campus activists.  If I am able to do so, I shall seek to meet with libertarian political activists (including members of the Liberal Democratic Party).
4)  In a previous report I indicated that last summer I spoke to a Mexican libertarian who was involved in an effort to organize a libertarian political party in Mexico.  He had expressed interest in my visiting Mexico to meet with the core group of people behind this effort.  I do not know the current status of this effort; I hope to learn more about it soon.

